
How to draw an elf
Follow these steps to draw an elf using simple shapes.

Step One: Draw an oval for the 
elf’s head. The oval can be any 
shape you want it to be! Try 
drawing different elves using 
ovals of different sizes.

Step Two: Draw the elf’s long, 
pointy ears. Again, be creative 
with the shape! Remember to 
erase anywhere the oval over-
laps the ear.

Step Three: Draw the base of 
the elf’s hat. Here are a few 
other ideas for the trim of the 
hat:

Step Four: Draw the top of the 
hat behind the trim. Be 
creative! Make the shape of the 
hat as long, rounded or pointy 
as you want.

Step Five: Last, draw the face 
and other details. An elf’s nose 
is long and pointy. Is your elf 
happy or sad? Experiement by 
drawing elves with different 
emotions.

Step Six: You’re all done! Now 
you can color in your elf with 
markers or crayons.

Share your drawing of your elf 
with your classmates and 
friends!
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